
 

"Reach for the stars" 

Sincerity, Teamwork, Achievement, Respect 

Wimborne Primary School 
Wimborne Road 

Southsea 

PO4 8DE 

Telephone: 023 9273 3784 
E-mail: office@wimborne.portsmouth.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs C Jacobs B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

Dear Parents  10th May 2021 

 

As part of our Dragon’s Den topic, we have arranged for an educational visit to Paultons Park.  

 

The trip will take place on Thursday 10th June.  We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9:00 a.m. (pupils will need to 

ensure they arrive at 8:45 a.m. in order for us to leave on time) and arriving back at school at 3:25 p.m.  Pupils will 

need to wear school uniform and have a waterproof coat on this day. 

 

Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch.  If your child receives free school meals please indicate on the slip below if 

you would like to order a packed lunch and return this to school by Thursday 27th May – packed lunches will only be 

ordered if we have received confirmation by this date. 

 

The school considers that it is important that your child has the opportunity to gain first-hand experience through 

trips during school hours.   Some of our trips are in the local area and are at no cost.  Other trips are further afield 

and incur a cost.  The school is able to fund part of our planned programme of trips but requests a contribution from 

parents to enable all of our trips to proceed.  For these trips we ask parents to make a contribution of up to 50% of 

the cost of the trip and therefore the parental contribution for this trip is £10:00.  Payment should be made on-line 

at https://www.scopay.com/login.html 

 

If you are available to help with the trip and hold a current DBS disclosure through the school, please indicate on the 

permission slip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs McNally 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s name______________________________________________Class_____________________________ 

 

 I give permission for my child to go to Paultons Park on 10th June 2021. 

 

 My child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like a school packed lunch (Slip must be returned by 27th May 

2021 to guarantee a packed lunch) Please tick preference Meat  Vegetarian  

 

 I have made an on-line payment of £10.00 contribution towards the cost of the trip 

 

 I am able to help on this trip and have a current DBS though the school 

 

 

 

Signed ___________________________________ (Parent) Please return slip to Class Teacher 


